
New Central 
Library
Your Library
Your Voice

Ngā Kete Wānanga o Ōtautahi

In 2011, when Share an Idea first asked you what you wanted to see in Christchurch City 
Libraries’ future, we heard words like vibrant, hi-tech, progressive, sparkling and fab.
We took those ideas on board, and in 2017, we’re going to see Christchurch’s flagship New 
Central Library.

It may be three years away, but it already belongs to you.

We want a New Central Library that delights Christchurch for generations to come and it’s 
important that you’re involved in these first steps. Here’s your chance. With the library’s design 
about to begin, we’d love to hear your ideas and your dreams for your New Central Library.

Visit yourvoice.ccc.govt.nz for more information.

Your Library Your Voice
The New Central Library
(Ngā Kete Wānanga o Ōtautahi)



With the library’s design about to begin, we’d love to hear your ideas and your 
dreams for your New Central Library.

Your Library
Your Voice

Tell us about yourself:
Name:

Email Address:

       Yes. I would like to register for the Future Christchurch 
e-newsletter and receive regular e-mail updates.


